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Dear Families:

On Tuesday, October 31, students may wear costumes to school. Your children are not
expected or required to wear a costume. The normal school activities are planned for this day.
Therefore, guidelines need to be followed to ensure a pleasurable and safe day for both the
students and staff. The following guidelines apply:

1. Emblems, words, or pictures on clothing and makeup should be appropriate to the
educational atmosphere for students. Any reference to drugs, alcohol, violence, or gang
affiliation is not allowed.

2. Costumes must be easily taken off and on for quick bathroom use, especially in the
TK-3rd grades.

3. Students should come to school already dressed in their costumes. Time will not be taken
out of the instructional day to dress or undress.

4. If you are concerned that a costume might be damaged, it should not be worn to school.
5. Accessories (swords, shields, bags, fake blood, etc.) that depict weapons, have sharp

points, or may be distracting in class, must be left at home.
6. Regular shoes must be worn, (no slippers, high heels, shoe covers, etc.)
7. No masks.
8. The length of the costume should not obstruct the ability to participate in P.E., recess or

school activities.
9. If in doubt, do not wear it or consult with a school staff member.

We will be on a regular school schedule. Please send a note to your child’s teacher if you have
any questions concerning costumes. Thank you for your cooperation ensuring a fun-filled, safe
day at Antelope Creek.

Sincerely,

Brian Arcuri-Principal


